Attention Parent & Students
 Randolph Southern School Corporation will be serving lunches in our High School Cafeteria during the summer break at NO CHARGE !!!!!!
Free to anyone 18 and under 
June 16th – August 1st.
11:00 – 12:30
Adult meals 2.25 
 2.00 to Seniors 65 & over
Takeout available to adults only!
Students must eat in Cafeteria!
This is a great deal for working parents, babysitters, daycares, office workers, factory workers and especially students and children of any age to eat in a clean, safe environment all summer long.
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